UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1l

September 2, 1981

Peggy- Sinclair
Woodward Library

Dear Peggy,

As per your phone call, I am sending you a copy of the
collective agreement. I have also enclosed a membership card
which is attached to a receipt for the $1.00 initiation fee
you would have paid when you first became a member of this
union, If you have the original receipt in your possession,
please send a copy to the Union Office in order that it can be
placed in your file.

Please sign both documents when you receive them. The
receipt is for your records.

I am also enclosing a membership record form which should
be completed and returned to the Union Office as soon as is
possible, Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation.
Yours truly,
Wendy G. Lymer,
Secretary-Treasurer,

AUCE Local One

Encl.
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